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  AC/DC, Linear, 90-110Vac and 200-260VAC Input , Product Discontinuation 
Announcement  
 
After a significant reduction in demand over the past three years, which has resulted in 
significant cost increases, it has now become necessary to announce our plans to cease 
manufacture of the Linear AC/DC power supplies, 90-110Vac and 200-260Vac input range. 
 
Please see below our phase out plan together with the products affected.  
  
We are offering a last time buy with MOQ of 100 pcs  per specific p/n. any last time buy orders will 
be accepted on a non cancelable and non returnable basis, other than this our normal terms and 
conditions would apply, with a final delivery date as shown below.  
 
 Final Date for Last Time Buy Orders: 12/31/2014 
 
 Final Delivery Date: 03/31/2015     
 
The Linear power supplies products below are included in this notice:  
 
 Chassis Mountable Power Supplies:  
 CM1/CM2/CM3.xx.yyy-100/220/230/240 
  
 PC Board Mountable Power Supplies: 
1/2/3.xx.yyyy (and optional –DV)- 100/220/230/240 
 
Subminiature Power Supplies: 
21/22-xxx-100/220/230/240 
 
Should you require any information regarding this products, please do not hesitate to contact 
us at : Tel: +1 (925) 687 4411, (800) 542 3355; Fax: +1 (925) 687 3333, email: 
sales@calex.com   where we will be happy to assist.   
 
We look forward to our continuing business relationship.. 
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